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April 30th-May 2nd
Grade 8 Washington DC Trip

May 5
Report Cards mailed home

May 7-8
Math State Assessments, (Computer Based),
    Gr. 3-8; Make-up date May 9th
    
May 9
3rd Quarter Celebration for Honor/High Honor
      Roll/High Achievement and Perfect Attendance

May 15
NJHS Induction Ceremony, 6:00 pm
 
May 16
Gr. 6-8 Chorus and Band trip to Six Flags

May 20
Annual Budget Vote & Election 
     11:00 am-9:00 pm,  ES gym

May 20
BOE Business meeting 6:00 pm, MS 

May 23
End of 5 week marking period

May 23-26
Memorial Day Extended Weekend - District Closed

May 27
School Reopens

May 28
MS Spring Concert:  
     5:15 pm, Gr. 4 & 5 7:15 pm, Gr. 6-8

May 30
Progress Reports mailed home

May 30
Semi-Formal Dance, (Gr. 7 & 8), 6:00-8:30 pm         

                      Orange County Youth Award
Positive               Change Leading to Success

  Jeanne Koelle - Grade 8 - Certificate of Honor

    

Congratulations

GWLMS 8th Grade Students Junior Leadership  
Orange Graduates

Kylie Frey, Andrew Jennings and  
Brielle Walker.      

Congratulations to Emilia Martinez who 
received an honorable mention award in the 
38th Annual Countywide Substance Abuse 
Prevention Poster Contest.  

Student of the Month

One student will be selected each month from each grade level that 

demonstrates the character trait of the month.  The trait of the month 

for April  was Integrity.  Congratulations to the following students

who were chosen for Student of the Month for April: 

Aylah Rodriguez-Nova (Gr. 4); Justin Johnston (Gr. 5); Makayla 

Nieves(Gr. 6); Kaytlyn Benard (Gr.7);  Jeanne Koelle (Gr. 8)

We are so grateful for our wonderful Greenwood Lake PTSA who 

sponsored this initiative and provided shirts for our Student of the 

Month program.      

Order your GWL MS Yearbook. Online sales of the 
Yearbook are now closed, but you can still get yours 
by sending in cash or a check written out to 
GWLUFSD.   The cost is $29.00.  Sales continue to 
June 1, 2025 or until they are sold out.    Contact 
Chris Ferry at cferry@gwlufsd.org with any 
questions.

mailto:cferry@gwlufsd.org


Harvest Week!
10/18 - 10/22

Look for fresh, flavorful, autumn 
vegetables that will be cooked into 
tasty treats & offered as samples to 

students 

Classroom Celebration  Forms

Classroom celebration forms can be found on the 
GWL District Website on the Middle School page.

Go to gwlufsd.org and click on the “Select a School” 
dropdown arrow and choose GWL Middle School. 

A Message from  
Nurse Laroche….

All students who will be entering
 Grade 6, will need to have their Tdap vaccine before 

the start of school in September 2025!

All students who will be entering
 Grade 7, need to have their Meningococcal vaccine 

prior to the start of school in September 2025!

Memorial Day Extended Weekend
May 23rd & May 26th

District Closed

              Semi-Formal Dance
           Grades 7 & 8
             May 30, 2025

            6:00 - 8:30 pm, MS

On May 16th, the GWL Middle School 
Chorus  and Band will be attending 
the Trills and Thrills Festival and 
Competition. The trip will include a 
day spent at Six Flags in Jackson, N.J. 
Departure time from the MS will soon 
be announced.


